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May 21, 2012 

 

Mr. David Danner 

Secretary and Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA   98504-7250 

 

Re: UT-120451 – Frontier Communications Northwest Inc.’s Comments on a Rulemaking 

to Consider Modifications to, or Elimination of, the Requirement Related to Distribution of 

Telephone Books in WAC 480-120-251 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Enclosed are Frontier Communications Northwest Inc.’s comments on the need to amend, or eliminate, 

the requirement of local exchange companies to publish and distribute telephone books per WAC 480-

120-251(3). 

 

Frontier looks forward to continuing the discussion on this important issue.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or require any further information.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carl Gipson 

Manager, Government and External Affairs 

Frontier Communications NW 

1800 41
st
 Street 

Everett, WA 98201 

425-261-6380 

Carl.Gipson@ftr.com 

 

Attachments 

 

 


